

November, December 2023

Dear Friends and Co-Laborers:

We hope and trust that all of you will enjoy a Christ-centered Christmas. Jesus is indeed the reason for the season! "For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace." (Isaiah 9:6)

We appreciate so very much your continued prayers and financial support for us. You all have been a tremendous blessing to us down through the years. God bless everyone of you for your faithfulness in serving our Saviour and for your financial support! Thanks to those of you who gave extra money for Christmas which was so greatly needed and appreciated.

The churches are continuing to do well in Cyprus: the Open Door Baptist Church in Limassol with Pastor Symeou, the Bible Baptist Church in Nicosia with Pastor Adona, and the North International Baptist Church in the North of Cyprus with Pastor Swen. Please pray for these churches that God will continue to use them to bring many souls to Christ. Thank God for the ministry He gave to us, and to all of you.

Mark Tinsley, our son, continues to do well as the pastor of West End Baptist Church in Easley, SC. Please pray for him, and pray for us as well concerning our health issues. Oleen has type 2 diabetes as well as other health issues, and I still struggle with weakness and dizziness. However, God is indeed good to us. Thank you for your prayers!

Dedicated to serving our Blessed Redeemer, until He returns, no stopping place.

The Tinsleys

Charles & Oleen Tinsley